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Independent Remuneration Panel for Wales Annual Report - February 2018

I attach in accordance with the requirements of Section 147 of the Local Government 
(Wales) Measure 2011, a link to the IRPW’s Annual Report, February 2018 and a covering 
letter from the Chair, Mr John Bader. This has also been sent to the Cabinet Secretary for 
Local Government & Public Services and other interested parties. 

You can find the report by using the following link:

 

http://gov.wales/irpwsub/home/publication-reports/58592459/?skip=1&lang=en 

 

The report will have effect for the financial year 2018 / 2019. The Panel would be grateful if
you could make your members aware of the content of the report, especially your 
Community & Town councils. 

If you require a hard copy of the report please email irpmailbox@gov.wales or telephone 
03000 253038. Please note that we are only able to send one copy of the report in Welsh 
and English per council. 

 Yours sincerely

Leighton Jones

Secretariat

Independent Remuneration Panel for Wales
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